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 “I saw that there were many forms of financial assistance 
available through the school.  I was a TA, which helps for a 
large portion of my tuition and also received the Graduate School 
Diversity Scholarship which helped pay the rest of it.  The 
school was also located in Iowa City, which makes it close the 
University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics and other 
organizations, which makes for finding practicum site and 
places to intern much easier.  The program itself I knew was 
very reputable throughout the state, and previous supervisors 
who had attended the MSW program here seemed to really enjoy 
as well. “ 
 


